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Office of the Water Engineer  
PO Box 37, Ronan, MT 59864  |  contact@frwmb.gov |  (406) 201-2532 

 

To:  Kathleen Schubert 
 2330 Betty Lane 
 Victor, Montana 59875-9696 
 (406) 531-0132;  kschubert59@gmail.com 

Date: December 10, 2024 

From: Ethan Mace, Water Engineer 
  Water Engineer for the  
  Flathead Reservation Water Management Board 

(406) 201-2532;  emace@frwmb.gov 

Topic:  Offer of Employment and Contractual Terms: extension through February of 2025 

Dear Kathy, 

On behalf of the Flathead Reservation Water Management Board (FRWMB) and the 
Office of the Water Engineer (OE), I am very pleased to offer you an extension to your 
existing contract, thereby extending the contract appointment expiration date from 
December 31, 2024 to the end of February 2025.  The rest of the terms of your past 
contract will remain the same.   

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (406) 201-2532 

Sincerely, 

____________________________________                         __________ 
Ethan Mace, FRWMB Water Engineer    Date 

 

I accept the terms of this extension to my existing contract for part-time employment as 
FRWMB Water Right Specialist III. 

 

____________________________________                         __________ 
Kathleen Schubert                                                                    Date 
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